
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
St. Joseph School Emergency Closure 
March 4, 2021 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is notifying the public, parents/guardians 
of an Emergency School Closure for St. Joseph School beginning today, Thursday, March 
4 at 1:00pm and extending to Friday, March 5, 2021. At this time, it is the expectation that 
in-class learning will resume on Monday, March 8, 2021.  
 
St. Joseph School will be closed to students and staff on Friday, March 5, 2021.  
 
This emergency closure is due to a plumbing and sewer issue that cannot be rectified 
immediately. Staff is in the process of contacting parents/guardians to pick up their 
children as soon as possible. Any students remaining at school at the end of today will be 
dismissed as per usual (taking the bus, walking.)  
 
Staff is also working diligently to prepare students for Remote Learning (learning from 
home) for Friday, March 5, 2021. Students should arrive home today with their 
technology.  
 
We will keep families posted with more information as it becomes available. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 

 
For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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